
From: mjb1025@netzero.com [mailto:mjb1025@netzero.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2007 10:03 AM 
To: planadmin 

Cc: theakovac@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: proposed building 

We are writing to adamantly oppose the construction of  the 5 story building/garage 

proposed for the corner of Belleview and Downer Ave. (#070034).  This structure will be 

out of scale to both residential and business neighbors.  It would be a poor use of this 

essential space. 

Judy and Mike Broderick, 1802 E. Newberry, Milwwaukee 53211 

 


